
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Class Newton 
 
 
Welcome to 2024 at Cambridge Gardens Public School. My 
name is Mrs Felicity Nelson and I am so excited to be your 
child’s classroom teacher for this year. Our class is named 
after Isaac Newton – famous mathematician and scientist 
credited with being able to explain the theory of gravity! I 
can not wait to conduct some experiments with your child 
and explore this concept further. 
 
I have been teaching for 23 years (although it pains me to 
admit this) and can honestly say that no school year is the 
same as the next. A new school year brings with it new 
students, new relationships, new skills, new expectations 
and new achievements. I am sincerely looking forward to 
meeting your child and getting to know them. From here, I 
will be able to cover new content with your child and watch 
them grow into critical and creative thinkers who are able to 
problem solve independently.  
 
Apart from being a teacher, I am also a mum and a wife. I have two children – Xander and Faith (who you 
may have seen here at Cambridge Gardens). I live with my husband, my children and our big, brown bundle 
of fur – Ollie. We are a family that loves to dress up, dance, sing, play games and go on ‘adventures’. There 
is no option in our house but to be supporters of Manchester United and Wests Tigers so Faith and I 
support the teams accordingly.  
 
Within the classroom, we will aim to be safe, respectful and proud learners who strive to improve. We will 
set goals and work tirelessly to achieve them. There will be a variety of rewards associated with academic, 
social and emotional achievement. I believe positive recognition is a super motivator for both the student 
and teacher!  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any concerns or questions you may have throughout the school year. 
Solid partnerships between school and home are paramount to the success and happiness of everyone.  
 
Kind regards, 
Felicity Nelson 
 

 


